
Fraternity Complex Residents 
Tuesday, November 12, 2019 
 
We apologize we do not have all the answers to your questions. We are providing a few more 
updates since our Sunday, November 10 meeting with Chapter Presidents. In order to keep you 
informed, we want to provide these updates. 
 

• Dr Brenda Moeder has been working diligently to accommodate your relocation to Ellis 
and Fitzgerald Halls. Those moves can begin as early as Tuesday evening, November 
12 and are to be completed by Sunday evening November 17. 

• We are in the process of obtaining a rented vehicle to assist in moving your personal 
belongings to your new assignment. UCM Housing will provide the vehicle and residents 
will need to load and unload their belongings. We are checking on availability for 
Saturday, November 16. 

• There will be a floor meeting in your new building on Sunday evening, November 17, 
where you will meet the staff and be presented some important safety concerns of your 
new residence. Those meeting times will be 9:00 pm in Fitzgerald hall and 9:30 pm in 
Ellis Hall. 

• Vice President Dr Shari Bax has offered to provide some food for these evening 
meetings. 

• We will provide access to the Fraternity Complex units through Sunday, November 17. 
After that time, we will secure the units. Limited access to each unit after that date will be 
coordinated through the Fraternity and Sorority Life Office in Panhellenic. 

• We are requesting each chapter president or designee to identify chapter belongings 
that will be used often and move them to a secured storage location in Panhellenic Hall. 

• We will want a chapter president or designee to clearly identify larger items that will 
remain behind. 

• Our plan from UCM Housing and FPO will be to keep the rooftop supplemental heating 
units operating until the A/C season next spring. We have another meeting this coming 
Friday to help identify storage for the larger items. 

• We anticipate shutting off water later this semester and before the semester break. 
• Last and certainly not least, I have been advised some vandalism and destruction has 

already occurred. If these destructive actions continue, university personnel will request 
Public Safety Access Control to secure the unit and no access will be provided. 

 
We will continue to provide additional updates as we have them. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Patrick Bradley 
Associate Vice President  
    for Student Auxiliaries 
 


